
September 19, 2023

Mr. Lucas West 

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

Re: Withdrawal of Application Application No. M-2022-014 

Dear Mr. West, 

RMS Utilities is hereby withdrawing the application for the Kester Pit, File No. M-2022-014. 

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact 

me directly at 719-589-4263 or Kaitlyn@rmsutilties.com 

Sincerely, 

RMS Utilities, Inc. 

Kaitlyn Gallardo 

Kaitlyn Gallardo 

Construction Safety and Health Professional 


